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July29
 
Dear Mayor & Council:
 
I would like to respectfully request that a port-a-potty be provided at the very bottom end of
Lorimer Road throughout the summer.  This would prevent the many, many, many people
from urinating and defecating in our yards and around the general vicinity.
 
With each sunny day, there are dozens to hundreds of people floating down the River of
Golden Dreams.  I know this as I live at 6320 Lorimer and can watch this circus grow every
weekend as the summer progresses.   While there are many other issues regarding this area
(parking, drinking, garbage, etc.), the lack of facilities is the most concerning due to the feces
and other waste matter people are leaving.
 
Each year it has gotten worse and worse, and each year more and more people need to use
the washroom before they get on the river.  As there are no facilities, they choose to use the
bushes.  Unfortunately as our property both backs along the river and is right next to the
“staging” area prior to launch, this is where they choose to go.  
 
This is disgusting.  The children and dogs can no longer play in the back yard area abutting the
river, as we have no idea what may be found there each day.   
 
If you would please provide a port-a-potty facility at this location each year from the Victoria
Day long weekend until after Labour Day, it would be both greatly appreciated and well used.  
 
Thank you for your time
Sincerely
Cheryl Parker
14-6320 Lorimer Road


